
Next Club Meeting – October 3, 2009 

Club Meetings are normally held the first Saturday of 

each month at 6PM at The Comfort Café in Mantua.  
Any changes to this schedule will be posted here in the 
Flyer.  Prospective members, guests and family members 
are always welcome. 
    
The Lite/Sport Flyer is a monthly publication for the North Coast Lite Flyers, USUA Club 027.  

USUA Club 027 Newsletter – October 2009 
www.liteflyers.org 

North Coast Lite Flyers Officers 

President                                                   sprtflyer@aol.com 
Robert Schuck .......………………............... (440) 323-5835 
Vice-President                                     jbmindustries@att.net 
Don James .................………………........... (330) 678-9537 
Treasurer                                                dcruse@neo.rr.com 
Don Cruise……...……………….................. (216) 382-3592 
Secretary                                                 Zipiizap@core.com 
Richard Sniderhan………………….……….(330) 620-1190 

Newsletter Editor                  pcsornok5211@wowway.com 
Paul Csornok ………………….…………... (216) 524-8032  
Web Master                                 jamie@jamiewalters.org 
Jamie Walters ........………………...…........ (330) 499-2121 

UNTIL THE NEXT TIME! 

SEND NEWS TO:      TO JOIN, SEND $10 TO: 
 

Paul Csornok                                     Don Cruise 
7308 Dania Dr.                                  PO Box 189 
Independence, Ohio 44131               Lodi, Ohio 44245 
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FOR SALE!!! 
 

Props for sale: Tennessee 54x24 1.5” Hub $150, 54x36 
1-3/8” Hub $150, and 3 Blade Ultra-Prop with full set 
of both right hand and left blades $300 (pitch blocks 
needed for your application). All in very good/excellent 
condition. All for $450. g_v_jackson@yahoo.com 
  
2001 Chinook 2 place—Regular Experimental, built by 
factory dealer, Rotax 912 engine, 150 hours total time 
on frame and engine, 28 foot wing span, radio and I-
COM head sets.  $24,500  Call Bob Essell: 330-612-
2561 
 

Fergie F-2B project complete wings done, fuselage on 
gear, builders log with pictures, available with or with-
out Geo/Raven 62 hp. 4 cycle/ 2 gal/hr on regular gas 
call Bruce Bixler (330) 823-9748 tocprez@yahoo.com 
 

2007 Dream Classic (looks like1909 Bleriot)  21’ wing 
span, 20” spoked bicycle tires, Rotax 503, SC Exhaust, 
“B” gearbox, 66” 2 blade wood prop, EGT, Tach in-
strument.  Price of $6,000 OBO.  For more info call 
Frank Vitale at 330-492-5580. 
 

Quicksilver SxS w/pod—582 75 hrs, 12 gal tank, com-
tronics, 3 helmets, radio, electric start, clear coated fab-
ric, all the goodies; $12,000. Jim 
Blankenship 269-317-9108  
 
CHALLENGER I • $5000.00 • Always hangared + 
well maintained - Flown regularly- N Numbered, 
Strobe – Doors –10 Gal Fuel Tank, Inst. Inc. EGT, 
CHT, RPM, ALT, ASI, Fuel gauge, compass, GPS,– 
Few extras, In cabin Trim Adjustment, Push to talk but-
ton on joystick, 12 volt power supply, Nose and Rear 
Compartments – Rotax 503 DCDI approx. 145 hrs 
SMOH. IVO 3 blade prop– Wing Strut Fairings (Not 
installed)––Contact Russell Smith, Owner located San-
dusky OH 419-239-6807  
 

 
 

WANTED TO BUY!!! 
 

Looking for a set of plans for a 101 or 202 Fisher. 
Call Bob Heald:  440-286-3295 
 

Rotax 503 w/side mount starter:  Duel EGT 2 1/4. 
Call Rich Edwards:  330-407-0934 

Only October and November Meets left in ‘09 

Our last two meetings are approaching fast.  What have you been working 
on?  What have you been flying?  Where have you been flying too?  This is 
what the monthly meetings are all about.  A chance to share the air when 
we can’t be flying in it. 

Only two club meetings left in 2009! 



Member News & Reports 
STA-Light Avaition Closes  
STA-Light Aviation of Michigan has closed it’s 
doors  They were a Rotax Repair Station and 
the place that I bought my propeller from.   I only 
had one dealings with them, but they treated me 
well.  First Sky Sports, and now STA-Light. 
 

NCLF Sign to be hung at Comfort 

Cafe  
Last meeting, 
a couple of 
the officers 
were ap-
proached by 
the owners of 
the restaurant 
about a sign 
to be dis-
played.  Re-
search was 

done at a couple of on-line printing companies and 
an order was placed.  It is scheduled to be delivered 
in time for this month’s meeting.  Here is a sneak 
preview… 
 

For Sale and Wanted area updated  
The For Sale and Wanted areas of the newsletter will 
be cleared out at the end of the year.  If you have 
something for sale or you are looking for something, 
please send a description of the item along with price 
and contact information.  It will be placed in the 
April newsletter and will remain there until notifica-
tion of a purchase has been sent in or until the end of 
the year.  If you have something listed in either sec-
tion, please keep me informed so I can make sure the 
section is updated and accurate. 
 

Yoder Airport is Loosing it’s Lease   
Forest Yoder brought us some sad news at the last 
meeting.  It seams that the airport will not be in op-
eration next summer.  The owners are not renewing 
the lease on the property.  I personally want to extend 
my thanks to Forest for all the past picnics he has 
hosted there.  All of the hard work and planning that 
goes into getting the airport ready for a gathering was 
always appreciated. 

 

Gyro Tow Training at Barber  
Some of our members are also members of PRA Chapter 19, 
out at Barber Airport.  The club has been doing some Towed 
Gyro Training out there for a good portion of the summer 
and will be continuing to do so as weather permits.  If you 
have never seen a gyro or Towed Training in a gyro before, 
you can usually find them on the weekends getting in some 
practice.  They are working hard to get their skills honed so 
as to begin training club members next year.  This, as well 
as members aircraft starting to come together, will start to 
show some increased activity in the rotor community in 
2010. 

 
October Activities and Beyond 
 

 
Saturday, October 3, 2009 
North Coast Lite Flyers Meeting Comfort Cafe, Man-
tua, Ohio at 6 PM. Bring photos of any projects you 
have been working on or items of interest. Bring the 
wife and kids and come hungry. 
 
ENGINE REPAIR COURSE for ROTAX 582: 
We are scheduling another engine course for October 
24th, 25th and 26th. This course will allow you to bring 
your own 582 in and do a 150 hr maintenance/ inspec-
tion or a 300 hr rebuild. If you do not want to bring your 
engine that is okay also, we will team you up with 
someone on another engine. We did this course back 
in 2006 and had a great turn out with 8 engines and 10 
people. If you would like to see a few pictures of the 

last course you can go to this link. http://www.lightspo 
rtrepair. com/150_hr_ rotax_inspection .htm Disregard 
the information on the page as we are in the process 
of updating for this new course. If you would like more 
info please contact us at the Plymouth number that 
you see below.  
Brian McCallen SP(PPCL & ASEL)  Light Sport Repair-
man Maintenance (PPC,AP,WSC)  Designated Airworthi-
ness Representative (PPC,AP,WSC) Light Sport Repair Ser-
vice Inc  Independent Rotax Repair Center 
www.Lightsportrepair.com 
574-948-0065 Plymouth, IN 
FAX: 574-948-0066 
217-460-1442 Watson, IL, Burnettsville, IN & Cell 
 
Saturday, November 7, 2009 
North Coast Lite Flyers Meeting Comfort Cafe, Man-
tua, Ohio at 6 PM. Bring photos of any projects you 
have been working on or items of interest. Bring the 
wife and kids and come hungry 


